
August 17, 2020 

UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

 

To Customers and Related Parties: 

 

Notice of Resuming Business at HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-nanachome 

 

Although HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-nanachome had temporarily closed for business 

from August 13 (Thursday) to August 16 (Sunday), 2020—as announced on our website 

on August 13, 2020—the hotel location will resume business starting today, August 17, 

2020. 

 

Upon resuming business, we will make efforts to strengthen our hygienic practices even 

further, and take part in measures and initiatives to prevent the spread of the novel 

coronavirus so that we may provide a healthy and safe stay to our guests. 


